
 
 
December 18, 2020 
 
Hello Norse Nation! 
 
What a wild ride 2020 has been…  Thank you for doing your part to assist our school community in working 
together to navigate these tough times.  It is now time for all of us to take a deep breath and enjoy these next 
couple of weeks.  I hope you find peace and relaxation while enjoying the presence of loved ones. 
 
Some positive news that will help us continue our journey toward more normalcy in our learning for our 
students - our O2Prime Air Cleaning System is complete and operating perfectly!  This new system refreshes 
air throughout the full building every 6-12 minutes!  Thank you to our NM Community for supporting this new 
system!  
 
We are still hopeful to return to our hybrid model of learning (same as what we started the year) on January 
4th.  Please watch for a communication on December 30th relative to this decision.  Please stay safe and 
healthy Norse Nation!  I am so proud to be a part of this amazing school community! 
 
 
Take care Norse Nation and enjoy the holidays! 
 
Dr. Babcock 
Superintendent  


